
Dear Parents & Students, 

I hope you are having a wonderful and healthy summer! 

All students enrolled in a math class are required to have the Ti-Nspire CX II Graphing 
Calculator.  Currently, the calculator is $123.99 at Target.  Please do not buy the graphing calculator 
with CAS.  It is not allowed on the ACT or SAT exam.   

Once you have purchased the calculator, please install the Ti-Nspire CX II Student Software that is 
included with your calculator packaging on your laptop at home.  Please use the following link to 
download your software:  

https://education.ti.com/en/software/details/en/a78091cd540843d68ab8ee5853c84828/student-
nspirecx.    

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at cgregory@providencecatholic.org. 

I look forward to seeing you soon! 

Mrs. Chrystal Gregory 
Math Faculty 
Providence Catholic High School 




